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REPORT OF THE COMMUNICATION AND EDUCATION
SUB-COMMITTEE OF THE SOUTH AFRICAN SECURITISATION FORUM FOR THE 2011/2012 YEAR
Members:
Michelle Rosen 



André Pottas

EDUCATION

The joint initiative between the Forum and the University of Cape Town to run a course in securitisation is still in place. In September 2011, the Introduction to Securitisation course was cancelled due to a lack of numbers. The next course is planned for September 2012. There have been discussions regarding holding a 1 day securitisation course specifically for investors. There would need to be a significant interest from the investor community. UCT is currently awaiting feedback whether there is interest, and also the required course content. This was raised at Asisa Bondcom in April. They will constitute a sub-committee to work on this request.
The Annual South African Capital Markets Conference, which SASF endorses, will be held on the 22nd and 23rd of November 2012. In return, our members qualify for a discount.
COMMUNICATION:

The main instrument for communication between the Forum and its stakeholders continues to be our website. The site presently contains all relevant details of the Forum and its members. It also contains news, publications, investor reporting, information on education, our constitution, links to other international securitisation forums, as well as basic information on securitisations and its history in South Africa. Our aim is to load all available investor reports on the website shortly after they are released. The majority of the reports are listed, however a small number of deals are still missing from our website. On average we have about 400 visits to the site per month.

We are in the process of considering loading Securitisation issuance data and Programme Memorandums. We are also considering adding enhancements to the site to enable issuers to upload their own monthly reports, or alternatively to guarantee a 24 hour turnaround time to upload the reports 

Copies of all reports tabled at the AGM of the Forum will also be posted on the site immediately after the AGM.

Michelle Rosen – May 2012
